
Sunpark  P117-1-62  Decorative
LED Pendant

Sunpark P117-1-62 Decorative LED Pendant. The P117-1-62 is
ideal for indoor applications at residential and commercial
locations. This fixture is suitable for dining rooms, kitchen
islands, lobbies, conference rooms, rec rooms, offices, and
much more!  This hanging pendant fixture is ideal for dry
locations. The fixture provides excellent light distribution
and uniformity with opal glass optic shade. The opal shade
allows for color matching multiple finishes throughout the
home or business. Multiple lighting color temperatures give
users options for different applications while maintaining the
same aesthetic. Versatile and modern pendant lights are the
perfect  decorative  accents.  Pendant  lights  are  a  popular
decorative or task lighting option that can be used anywhere
in your home. Installation is traditional, quick and easy. The
GU24 base of this fixture ensures that you will be CA Title 24
Compliant when you choose the right bulb. Need light bulb
suggetstions? Ask us!

Features

Housing: Cold-rolled Steel

Finish Option: -62 Satin Nickel -30 Oil Rubbed Bronze

Optical Shade: Opal Glass

Electrical: 120V
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GU24  LED  Bulb:  9W,  Energy  Star  Listed,  Dimmable,  Omini
Direction Type, Color

Temperature – (3000K, 4000K)

Certification: UL/cUL Listed Energy Star Listed

For other items like the Sunpark P117-1-62 Decorative LED
Pendant click here.

For more information on Sunpark’s line of lighting solutions
click here.
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